
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Sterling 

Invitation to Bid 

 

The Town of Sterling is seeking a proposal for center line striping for approximately 43,897 linear feet, four 

inches (4”), paint, single yellow (10 roads)   

   

Sealed bid proposals plainly marked Line Striping on the outside of the mailing envelope shall be accepted 

until 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at the Sterling Town Hall, Office of the Selectman, 1183 

Plainfield Pike, PO Box 157, Oneco, CT  06373.  All work must be completed no later than June  14, 

2024.  

 

A list of roads and striping details can be obtained at the First Selectman’s Office, Sterling Town Hall, 1183 

Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT  06373 or at www.sterlingct.us – Home Page – Public Legal Notices and Bids. 

 

Bids will be publicly opened and read at an open public meeting on Wednesday, April 17th, 2024 at 

9:00 a.m. in Room #15 at the Sterling Town Hall, by the Board of Selectmen.  

  

The Town of Sterling reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids in the best interest of the Town. 

  

For further information, contact Lincoln A. Cooper, First Selectman at (860) 564-2904, Ext. 102 or by email 

to lcooper@sterlingct.us. 

  

Dated at Sterling Town Hall, this 4th day of April 2024.  

  

Sterling Board of Selectmen  

Lincoln A. Cooper 

David W. Shippee 

Jack Joslyn 

 

 

http://www.sterlingct.us/

